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From: TIM PAMELA LAND
To: TSP comments
Subject: Oregon Rocky Habitat Management Strategy
Date: Saturday, April 10, 2021 2:52:19 PM


I am urging you to add the Coquille Point as a  Marine Garden/Education Area.
As you know visitors come to this Bandon area to see and experience the  seabird nesting habitat
and harbor seal pupping sites, as well as being a scenic destination for tourism.
I have been to the site numerous times and have seen that the reaction of wildlife to free running
dogs.  If there was such a designation as a Marine Garden,  education would help the public
understand that this site was a precious resource that should be protected.
 
Sincerely,
 
Tim Land
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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